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Mr. Kenneth N. Weinstein

National Highway Traffic Safety Administration
U.S. Department of Transportation

400 Seventh Street, S.W.

Washington, DC 20590

Subject: Voluntary Safety Recall VX

2000-2002 MY Volkswagen Jetta and Golf Vehicles — Hazard Switch

Assigned Recall No. 04V-584

Dear Mr. Weinstein:

Product Compliance
3800 Hamlin Road
Auburn Hills, Ml 48326

This will amend our Part 573 Report dated December 13, 2004 by providing the following information:

573.6 (c) (8) Proposed Remedial Program

VWoA will notify all owners of affected vehicles and instruct them to bring their vehicles in so
that a replacement hazard flasher switch/relay kit can be installed at no charge.

Notification to dealers: By March 30, 2005
Notification to customers: By March 31, 2005

Sincerely,

ohn Maddox
Product Compliance Officer



